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Dear Senate Members of Education Committee,

I am a huge supporter of the Kids SAFE Foundation and what they stand for. I also think that SB 801 is a fantastic
idea. As a mother, I would fully support my children taking this safety course in school.

In my opinion, the more action we take on teaching our children safety early on, the smarter they will be when
making decisions throughout their lives.

I learned things at that age that still stick with me to that day. And as many will argue it is up to the parents to keep
firearms locked away from the children, you can NEVER be too safe. So many unexpected things happen in life.

I fully support SB 801.

Best regards,
Kaitlynn Bellman
Resident of Eugene
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